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SHOPPER ELIGIBILITY 
GUIDELINES 

 

 
Who qualifies? 
 

Crayons to Classrooms (C2C) serves schools with 60% or more of their students participating in the 
National School Lunch Program. Additionally, C2C serves select schools in rural counties based on 
median income. C2C promotes the full participation of certified teachers from qualified schools 
within the following counties: Clark, Darke, Greene, Miami, Montgomery, Preble, and north Warren 
County. Schools are added to the C2C eligibility list on an individual basis as determined by the 
organization.   
 
Only certified teachers at eligible schools are invited to shop. This includes principals, assistant 
principals, general education teachers, intervention specialists, and specials teachers such as 
physical education, music and art teachers. For anyone that is not within these guidelines, please 
refer your questions to Carlye Rausch at c.rausch@crayonstoclassrooms.org.  
 

Who does not qualify?  
The following positions are not eligible to shop: 
 

• Administrative Staff 
• Support Services (Secretaries/Nurses) 
• Aides 
• Paraprofessionals  
• Curriculum Coaches 
• School Counselors 

• Speech and Language Pathologists 
• Social Workers 
• Physical Therapists 
• Occupational Therapists 
• School Psychologists 

How often can a teacher shop at C2C? 
 

Teachers from schools served by C2C are eligible to shop once during first semester (August-
November) and once during second semester (January-May). Teachers are required to schedule 
their shopping visits online by visiting: https://teachersfreestore.com/dayton/. Usernames and 
passwords will be provided to each teacher by C2C. 
 
One extra shopping visit per academic year can be earned via volunteerism. Therefore, teachers are 
eligible for a maximum of three shopping visits per year. For more information on our Volunteer to 
Shop program visit: https://www.crayonstoclassrooms.org/teachers/volunteer-to-shop/  
 

Teachers who teach at multiple eligible schools within the same school district are also eligible to 
shop once per semester. However, these teachers will only be listed under a single school in the 
district. C2C will determine which school they will be listed and shopping for, based on which school 
receives more of their time.  
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